COPY.
poRT OF  SkASG

LONDON«
6th June, 1939.

Dear 8irs, lMessrs. Hall, Russel & CQo's
Yard No. 751 ~ 0il Puel Bunkers.

with reference to your letter of the 5th

instant regarding the above, I have to inform you that
the contents of the Builders letter have been noted
and the proposal contained therein will be approved,
provided the distance from the horizontal girder to the
toe of the bet tom bulkhead stiffener brackets does not
exceed 8'9" on the wing bulkhead on 43 Prame and on the
starboard lengitudinal bulkhead.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Loecal HSecretary.
The Surveyors,
ABRRDEEN.




